United States Senate WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2405

APPROPRIATIONS

COMMITTEE ON
AGRICULTURE, NUTRITION,
AND FORESTRY

COMMITTEE ON

COMMITTEE ON RULES AND ADMINISTRATION

June 8, 2018

Mr. James Rasberry President Mississippi State Equine Association Post Office Box 5888 Brandon, Mississippi 39047

Dear Mr. Rasberry:

It is an honor to write and congratulate you on the success that has been achieved by the Mississippi State Equine Association.

As the former State Commissioner of Agriculture and Commerce, it was always a great pleasure to work so closely with the Mississippi State Equine Association. Then and now, the shows and competitions held at the Kirk Fordice Equine Center have always provided first class entertainment as well as the opportunity for the riders and horses to showcase their skills. In addition, the economic impact made by the Mississippi State Equine Association through its wide range of events has been incredible.

You have my best wishes for the continued growth and advancement of the Equine Industry in Mississippi. Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can ever be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Cindy-Hyde-Smith

United States Senator